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KS3 & KS4 

Baseline 

  

   

KS3 & KS4 

Baseline 

Summer in a Nutshell 
 

KS3 & KS4 

 

Cold writing 

KS3 & KS4 

 

Baseline   

KS3 

 
Humanities 
discussions, 

baselines, what the 
term teaching will 

involve…  
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KS3    

Whole 
numbers 

 
 

KS3 

Picking out the main 
point 

 

KS4 

 
 

KS3 
Skellig 

Titans Gauntlet 
 

KS4 
Of Mice and Men 

  

KS3 
NC CURRICULUM 

Tailored – AQAUA/Land 
studies (SEND) 

 
KS4  

Options  
(based on baseline): 

ELC Science/AQA 
GCSE Biology/AQA 

Animal Care/BTEC First 
Land studies/AQAUA/ASDAN 

GCSE Sociology/AQA 

Different types of truth 
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https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/
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 Whole 
numbers 

KS3 

Picking out the main 
point 

 

KS4 

 
 

KS3 
Single, plurals, nouns, 

verbs, adjectives, 
prefix, suffix, 

short/long vowel 
sounds consonant, 

homophobes, syllables, 
conjunction, verbs, 
tense, compound 

sentences and 
paragraphs. 

 
KS4 

The purpose of 
different text  

KS3 
NC CURRICULUM 

Tailored – AQAUA/Land 
studies (SEND) 

 
KS4  

Options  
(based on baseline): 

ELC Science/AQA 
GCSE Biology/AQA 

Animal Care/BTEC First 
Land studies/AQAUA/ASDAN 

GCSE Sociology/AQA – 
Sociological approach 

Different types of truth 
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 Whole 
numbers 

KS3 

Using key words to 
find information 

 

KS4 
 

KS3 
Single, plurals, nouns, 

verbs, adjectives, 
prefix, suffix, short 
long vowel sounds 

consonant, 
homophobes, syllables, 

conjunction, verbs, 
tense, compound 

sentences and 
paragraphs. 

 
KS4 

The purpose of 
different text  

See LP within SOW 
Presentation and 

discussion 
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 Fractions 

KS3 

Using key words to 
find information 

 

KS4 
 

KS3 
Knot, knife, Knee, 
Knowledge, who’s and 
whose. 
 
KS4 
Identifying tones and 
style 

See LP within SOW The meaning of life 
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Fractions 

KS3 

Working out tricky 
words 

 

KS4 
 

KS3 
Bomb, thumb, crumb, 

climb, limb, lamb, 
condemn, column, 

autumn and solemn 
 

KS4 
Identifying tones and 

style 

See LP within SOW 
Mid-term assessment  

The meaning of life 
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Fractions 

KS3 

Working out tricky 
words 

 

KS4 

KS3 
Bomb, thumb, crumb, 

climb, limb, lamb, 
condemn, column, 

autumn and solemn 
 

KS4 
Recognising how a text 

is presented 

Recap/ 
Carry on with 

planned teaching  

The meaning of life 

 

R
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Decimals 

KS3 

Identifying the 
purpose of text 

 

KS3 
Doubt, debt, whether,  

I – Ireland 
T – listen and fasten 
U – guest, guessed 
W – sword, answer  

 
KS4 

Recognising how a text 
is presented 

See LP within SOW 
Presentation and 

discussion 
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Decimals 

KS3 

Identifying the 
purpose of text 

 

KS4 

 

KS3 
Homophones 

 
KS4 

Spotting different 
types text 

See LP within SOW 

Key religious figures 
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Decimals 

KS3 

Using layout to find 
information 

 

KS3 
Homophones 

 
KS4 

Spotting different 
types text 

See LP within SOW 
Key religious figures 
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Recap 

KS3 

Using layout to find 
information 

 

KS4 

KS3 
Homophones 

 
KS4 

Picking out the main 
points 

See LP within SOW 
Presentation and 

discussion 
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Recap 

 

KS3 

Different types of 
question 

 

KS4 

KS3 
Homophones 

 
KS4 

Picking out the main 
points 

See LP within SOW 
Places of worship 

 
C

lo
v

elly
 tim

es 

Y
o

u
tu

b
e – H

o
m

e 
w

o
rk

o
u

t 

W
e

e
k

 1
3

 

Test  

KS3 

Different types of 
question 

Test  

 

KS4 

 

Test  

KS3 
Homophones 

 
KS4 

Using layout to help 

See LP within SOW 

Places of worship 

And presentation 
and discussion  
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 ASSESSMENT ABC 
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DANCE – ZOOM lessons live from the teachers classroom/practical (pupil NN) 
 

PSHE/RSHE – Alternative teaching via zoom/ discussion based 
 

Wellbeing – zoom calls (agreed via key tutor – see signed agreement) 
 

  

 


